
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses Iraq, region political scene developments with
British, Russian ambassadors, separately

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the Russian Ambassador to

Baghdad, Mr. Elbrus Kutrashev and the British Ambassador, Mark Bryson, separately on Sunday

27/3/2022, and discussed the developments of the Iraqi, regional and international political

scenes, the impact of international developments on the security and safety of countries in the

world, and how to dismantle crises through Serious dialogue to enable the peoples of the region

and the world to enjoy the benefits of their countries, stressing the importance of the

relationship between Russia, Britain and Iraq and ways to develop them. The solution is

available if everyone had the will and give priority to public interests over private and

factional interests.


